
Wednesday, April 1st, 2020 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Camrose Regional Exhibition (CRE) COVID-19 Update 

Camrose, AB – The health and safety of our employees, event organizers and guests are 

our number one priority. As the restrictions in Alberta with Mass Gatherings continue, 
the CRE buildings and grounds will be closed to all public until April 30th, 2020. We will 
update at that time on any future openings/events. 

We are evaluating the opening of the Camrose RV Park with our partners at the City of 
Camrose and Alberta Health and will communicate any updates once an opening day is 
authorized. 

The staff of CRE are working practising “Work from Home” if their jobs allow it and safe 
social distancing and increased hygiene if it does not allow working remotely.  They are 
taking this time to plan and develop exciting new CRE events for Fall 2020 and beyond.  
Our work on preparing the site for the best Country Music Festival in Canada “Big Valley 
Jamboree” will start in late April/early May. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and take the necessary steps needed in 
consultation with Alberta Health Services, the City of Camrose and other stakeholders 
to keep CRE Staff and our guests safe and prevent the spread of the virus. 

### 

Contact: 

Dianne Kohler, Executive Director Mark Schneider, President of CRE Board 
Phone:  780-672-3640  Phone:  780-781-1660 
EMAIL:  Dkohler@cre.ab.ca  EMAIL:  president@cre.ab.ca 
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